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and Tribal Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
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Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Williams:

Enclosed is a draft copy of revisions to the Maine Rules Relating to Radiation Safety. The draft
(marked up) language included in this submission was created to address the following RATS ID

numbers:

2011-1 2013-2 2015-4
2012-2 2015-1 2015-5
2012-3 2015-2 2018-1
2012-4 2015-3 2018-2

The crosswalk and draft regulations are provided for your comment at the earliest stage of the
Maine rulemaking process so that your staff has a chance to review and comment on the changes
before they become effective.

We believe that the adoption of these revisions satisfies the compatibility and health and safety
categories established in the Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS)
Procedure SA-200.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at 207-287-5677 or jay.hyland@maine.gov
or contact Tom Hillman at 207-287-8401 or Tom.Hillman@maine.gov .

Sincerely,

Jay Hyland, PE, Manager
Maine Radiation Control Program
Department of Health and Human Services




